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Students from the Hellenic Academy of Lowell, 
MA visit the Philoxenia House of the Greek 
Orthodox Metropolis of Boston
Ξένες γλώσσες / In English

On Friday, December 13, 2019 a group of students from the Hellenic Academy of 
the Holy Trinity Greek Orthodox Church in Lowell, MA together with their parish 
priest Fr. Nicholas Pelekoudas and their teachers visited the Philoxenia House.

His Eminence Metropolitan Methodios together with the residents of the home 
welcomed the children to the home.
The students made it a very bright and joyous visit by bringing gifts for the 
residence and singing Christmas carols and songs for them. They also spent some 
time visiting with His Eminence and the residents.
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